
 

 

 

 

Parent Bulletin Week Commencing 15th January Week A  
       

Parent SEND surgeries  

SEND surgery appointments can be made by copying and pasting this link: https://calendly.com/etimms-
senco30min/book    

Notices: 

• All years: Come and join our fantastic team. Cover Supervisor vacancy here 

• All years: Snow Sports Trip 2025 I'm excited to start organising our 2025 SNOW SPORTS TRIP. Location to be 
confirmed, but we will likely return to Italy. The trip will take place in February half term (14/02/2025). To get 
exact quotes I need an idea of numbers. The price will be confirmed once I have compared quotes. Sadly, 
everything is increasing at the moment and this trip will be no exception; I expect the total cost for the trip to be 
in the region of £1400-1600. If you are interested in a place for your child on the trip, please complete this form . 
Thank you, Laura Hubbard-Miles, Trip Leader. 

• All years: Satchel One As a parent you can log onto Satchel One which will enable you to see what homework 
your child has, whether they have completed it or not, their attendance and punctuality, any merits and badges 
they have received or any behaviour points, their timetable and any detention notifications. If you have yet to 
sign in, you can access your PIN to sign in via your child's account if you go to their 'Settings'. Otherwise please 
email us at showmyhomework@farmors.gloucs.sch.uk and we can send you the log in information. 

• Year 11: Revision Guide for Year 11 If you would like to purchase a CGP revision guide for your child - we can        
order them for £2.60 (they retail at £5.99). They offer great advice on how to revise, exam tips and there are 
subject specific sections. There is also space at the back for creating a revision timetable. Please pay on Parent 
Pay by Monday 22nd January. 

• Year 8: HPV vaccinations, Tuesday 30th January. Consent/decline paperwork has been sent home with pupils, 
please check and return to student services.  

Safeguarding: 

        Do check out all the support out there, as listed on the Mental Health Z Card.  This is a Gloucestershire publication, 
but a lot of the agencies/charities are national and will apply to families living in Swindon, Wiltshire and 
Oxfordshire too. Click here.  
 

 

Letters to parents:  here 
• Calendar term dates and school day- here 

• Clubs and Activities poster spring term- here 
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